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May 8, 2017

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Subject: $3 Million Road Grant
Director Novasel:

The Lake Valley Fire Protection District is writing this letter in support of a Federal FLAP Grant that El
Dorado County may be the recipient of to improve road structure on Fallen Leaf Lake Road. Any
improvement to the road structure would absolutely be a benefit to any Firefighting apparatus or
Emergency Medical Services apparatus responding to a fire or medical related emergency. These
improvements are critical to call response time, crew and patient safety, and to the wear and tear on

apparatus.
Thank you,

Tim Alameda
Fire Chief
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